
 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF MEETING 
 

CITY OF CHICO 
 

BIDWELL PARK AND PLAYGROUND 
COMMISSION 

 
 

The adjourned January 31, 2022 Bidwell Park and 
Playground Commission meeting has been cancelled.  
 
Unless otherwise noticed, the next adjourned meeting 
of the Bidwell Park and Playground Commission will 
be held on February 28, 2022 at 6:00 p.m. in the 
Chico City Council Chamber Building located at 421 
Main Street, Chico CA, unless Covid restrictions 
continue then the meeting will be on ZOOM. 
 
 
 
 
 
 


